
From: Dana Lepofsky  

Sent: Saturday, March 2, 2024 2:11 PM 

To: Lasqueti Island Local Trust Committee 

Subject: #LA-RZ-2023.1-LTC 

 

Dear All, 

 

I strongly support the LTC staff recommendation not to reconsider the dock proposal #LA-RZ-

2023.1-LTC.  My reason is simple:  The dock was built in contravention to the Lasqueti OCP, 

which reflects our community's wishes vis a vis land use.  If we do not uphold what is outlined in 

our OCP, then I would suggest rewording our OCP pre-amble to say something like, “This 

document reflects the collective wishes and vision of the Lasqueti community, except when 

someone from the community yells loudly that they’d like an exception made in their case.” 

 

Allowing this to go through will undoubtedly set a precedent for other “exceptions” to be made 

in the future.   

 

- Dana Lepofsky 

 

 

 


